

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk rpfaff@milwaukee.gov

August 8, 2017

Ald. Robert Bauman City Hall, Room 205 200 East Wells Street Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ald. Bauman:

This is to confirm that Charles Ebert Fox has taken his oath and is now duly qualified to serve as a member of the Safety and Civic Commission. His appointment will expire on August 7, 2019.

Sincerely,

Richard G. Pfaff Deputy City Clerk

aichaul 86ff

cc: Ethics Board FN 170486 Safety and Civic Commission



STATE OF
} ss. County of
The undersigned who has been appointed to the office of
MEMBER, SAFETY AND CIVIC COMMISSION
but has not yet entered upon the duties thereof, swears that he will support the constitution of the United States and the constitution of the State of Wisconsin, and will faithfully discharge the duties of said office to the best of his ability.
CHARLES ELBERT FOX
Subscribed and sworn to before me this $\frac{1}{1}$ day of
August, 2017.
Oldhau Pf T
My commission expires